Freedom of Information Act 2000 – HMO Properties
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
1. Addresses of all the Registered Residential HMO properties that are within Leicester area
2. The names of the owners of those properties as well as a contact number
3. Which of the above properties have 6 or more rooms?

Answer: 
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, i.e. the Council Website as it is already in the public domain.
The following link will take you to the Council’s Houses in multiple occupation page:
https://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-community/housing/renting-private-housing/houses-in-multiple-occupation/
The information you have requested is in the New and renewal HMO licences – May 2017 spreadsheet at the bottom of this page.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

